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To:  Borough Council

From: Mayor Fox

Re: New Hire Employee Memo

Date: February 22, 2023

Please be advised that the following newly hired employees with the Borough.
Alison Gavin — Administrative Assistant, Payroll Clerk

Began part-time employment starting 9/1/2022.
Began full-time Employment starting 1/17/2023.

Yvette Mooney — Accounts Payable/Finance
Began full-time employment starting 10/1/2022.
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